
 

 

"We would like to thank you for the professional job that you and your team have 
performed in the building of ‘Dannymede’, a new 4 bedroom house in Tollerton. 
 
We are delighted with the build quality and finish that you have achieved. We lived 
more than 300 miles away from the project, however communications throughout 
were very good. We had regular site meetings to discuss progress, issues and any 
cost implications in advance of work being undertaken. Your team was helpful, 
professional, pragmatic and constructive throughout the process, a real pleasure to 
work with. We have no hesitation in wholeheartedly recommending Frank Goulding 
Ltd for any building project - large or small. 
 


